
tForest School Est. April 2021

• Our Forest School was planted by parents, children and staff during 
the Easter Holidays 2021. 

• Everyone gave up their spare time to get our Forest School planted 
before the end of the season. 

• It was a wonderful day and everyone was incredibly proud to create 

an enchanting natural space for the children of Hale C of E Primary 

School to enjoy for many years to come. 






















